Alexandra Park Primary School

Care, Aspire, Achieve

Friday 2nd December

| would like to start by saying a huge thank you to everyone who contributed to making our school

Christmas fair such a success. A huge amount of hard work and effort by a lot of people went into

the event and it was hugely appreciated. Thank you also to everyone who came. Not only was it a
great event, and one which people seemed to really enjoy, but it also made over £3000. All money
we raise from this kind of event goes into a separate bank account called ‘School Fund’ and we

ensure that it is spent on the children. For example, it will help subsidise the trip to Chester Zoo.

Elf Breakfast

The children were very excited to find that some very special visitors had delivered breakfast
yesterday! There was certainly no waste on the plates as the children ate their way through
pancakes, squirty cream, sprinkles, marshmallows and chocolate sauce. We can’t wait to see

what else the Elves get up to over the festive period!
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Christmas Shows for Reception/Year One/Year Two

We are delighted that we able to invite parents into school to come and enjoy the Christmas
shows on the following dates:
e The Reception Nativity is on Monday 12" December 9.15am -10am (Babies and Toddlers
welcome) and Tuesday 13™ December 9.15am - 10am (Adults only)
e Year One — Thursday 15th December 9:15 - 10am (Babies and toddlers welcome) and
Friday 16th December 9:15 - 10am (Adults only)
e Year Two - Monday 19th December 9:15 - 10am (Babies and toddlers welcome) and
Tuesday 20th December 9:15 - 10am (Adults only)

(There is no need to book and no tickets are needed).

Star of the Week

| had the pleasure to have drinks and biscuits with a great group of children during Star of the
Week. It is genuinely a pleasure listening to the things they have to say. I'm pleased that they are

happy, feel safe and enjoy school.

Important Dates

e Stay and Read for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children and parents will continue on
Thursday mornings 8.40 to 9.10am
School disco Wednesday 14th December
School breaks up for half term on Friday 23rd December
School reopens on Tuesday 10th January



